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Wednesday, May 29, 2019 
 
 
Dear Cass School District 63 Community: 
 
The Board of Education would like to announce the retirement of Superintendent Dr. Kerry J. 
Foderaro at the conclusion of the 2019/20 school year. Dr. Foderaro has successfully served as 
Superintendent since 2005 and we are truly grateful for his dedication and significant efforts. He will 
be greatly missed. 
 
We have contracted with an executive search firm, BWP, to assist in the new superintendent 
selection process; who will begin on July 1, 2020. While the selection of a superintendent to lead the 
District is one of greatest responsibilities of the Board of Education, we value and welcome our 
school community’s input on the process. Input from school families, CARE, staff and the community 
at large, will help us develop a detailed profile and assist us in selecting a dynamic leader to not only 
best meet our needs, but to continue to build on the District’s many successes. 
 
The executive search firm will be providing an online survey and conducting face to face meetings at 
the beginning of the 2019/20 school year. More detailed information will be forthcoming in late 
summer. You can always find up to date information on this process on the District website, under 
Superintendent Search. 
 
We look forward to you being a valuable part of this extremely important process. We hope you 
have a safe and very enjoyable summer. 
 
Sincerely, 

Shelly Camden 

Shelly Camden 
President 
Board of Education 
 
SMC/glw 
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